
       GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                     Wednesday, February 26, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheese Pizza 

   Charbroiled Hamburger 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS: Grant Thiede 

 

1. Green Team is looking for anyone who would like to help run the Energy Carnival this 

year.  The Energy Carnival takes place during our March PBIS rotations.   Anyone who is 

interested stop by Mr. Eigel's room Thursday until 4pm. 

 

2. Attention all athletes! The boys' volleyball season is right around the corner. If you are 

interested in trying out, please attend a brief informational meeting after school on 

Friday, March 6th in the main gym. If you cannot attend, please see Coach LaBud or 

Coach Rolfe. 

 

3. 7th grade Girls’ Volleyball – They played a hard game at Park. They came in with the 

heat since their manager wasn’t there Daniel and Aldair had to step in with extra water. 

They went into 2 sets. Great serves by Maddie Price, Kara LaRocco, Bekah Brassfield. 

Good tips from Kate Badrov all around they played a great game and improved because 

they beat them in 2 sets and not 3 gg girls. They are going to give them what they have 

been cooking but they are not done so they have to add some hot sauce at the home game 

tomorrow against Park. Make sure you come to the home game; I’ll give you a cookie! 

 

4. 8th grade Girls’ Volleyball – Gurrie traveled to Park where they were cooking up some 5 

star meals. Reese and Izzy were setting up the team for some hot hot meals. Then Grace 

and Maddie would come and add some salt and pepper onto that meal. Lydia had some 

amazing serves and passes; they say you can’t cook without a chef. McKayla out of 

nowhere adding the ultimate spice with 4 aces in a row and serving last part of the game. 

Aldair and Daniel were at the game inspecting those meals making sure they were five 

stars! Now they are ready to cook up even more at the home game on Thursday.  

 


